
 

 

 

Important Notice About Your 2024 1095-C Tax Form 
 

 

The purpose of this notice is to advise you of important information regarding Form 1095-C for your 

Augusta Health Employer-Provided Health Insurance Offer and Coverage. 

Form 1095-C is provided when you had medical benefits eligibility during 2024. This tax form provides 

details about your 2024 health coverage that was offered. If you enrolled in the benefit, the form also 

shows your covered dependents. The form is not required for filing income tax returns; however, the IRS 

recommends you save a copy with your tax records.  

Due to new federal legislation designed to reduce paperwork and administrative burden, your 2024 

Form 1095-C will continue to be available online only. Due to recent changes in federal law, employers 

like Augusta Health are now only required to furnish a mailed paper copy upon request. 

Instructions for Accessing Your FORM 1095-C in UKG Self-Service 

Access your form through UKG (Ultipro) self-service. Be sure to use CHROME as your web browser. 

From the Myself icon go to Benefits and select the 2024 1095-C as shown below. 

 

For more information about this notice or to request a paper copy of your form, please contact: 
 
Augusta Health  
Human Resources, Benefits Office 
78 Medical Center Drive 
Fishersville, VA 22939 
Phone: 540-332-4700 
Email: humanresources@augustahealth.com  
 
 
Notice Date: February 24, 2025  
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